Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 3:53 PM

To: ‘Amber L Groves'

Cc: Camille J Bryant; 'cdstanley@trccompanies.com'’

Subject: RE: Re-submittal of Plains Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report Monument 2 1R-0110 Response
3/9/2020

Camille Bryant — Plains
Amber Groves — Plains.

Following conversation with Ms. Groves on the above referenced release location.

The Qil Conservation Division (OCD) agrees to termination of ground water sampling events. Please proceed with the
soil portion of the previously approved work plan from 2015. When this is finished, and IF the data is good, we can then
discuss plugging of the extant monitor wells.

Thanks you for your patience and efforts. If there are questions please email. Please keep a copy of this communication
for your records, as NO paper copy will follow.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Santa Fe, NM

NOTE: OCD will be opening an office in Albuquerque, NM this week. | will be in that office. Website will be updated
with address and phone number corrections, soon, if not already accomplished.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations



